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I was really looking forward to my first class visit with the Foxes and it didn’t disappoint at all!

The lesson started with some learning consolidation on being online. MMR he children used iPads to take part in a quiz

The use of iPads was obviously something the children enjoyed doing as they were fully engaged and having fun whilst learning. 

The children were then doing work on emotions and learning that it it alright to feel angry or sad. 

All of the children were able to take part in the discussions and gave some very good examples of times they have felt sad or angry. 

The topic culminated in an inspired take on the ‘of you’re happy and you know it’ song.  Mr Ferris changed happy for sad and the children got to either use the classic actions of the song or invent new ones. 

The class finished with a practice of signing a song, all of the children were really good and it was clear that they enjoyed the activity. 

Observing the class it is clear that it is a well oiled machine with the staff understanding acutely the needs of each individual child. 

All of the children were very well behaved and understood (on only a couple of occasions) when Mr Ferris had to comment on minor disruptive behaviour that they had to stop what they were doing. 

The children actually seemed to want to carry on and were hoping to redo the quiz on the iPads at the end of the lesson, how’re the bell had gone to signal the end of the school day. 

Thank you so much Foxes for being so welcoming. I look forward to my next visit. 

Class Governor – Mrs Griffiths

